Federal Emergency Management Agency
Region V
175 West Jackson Blvd., 4th Floor
R5-PT-TE Chicago, IL 60604-2698

October 28, 1996

Mr. A. Bill Beach, Reg.onal Administrator
U. S. N.clear Regulatery Commission
Region i:!

801 Warrenville Road

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Dear Mr. Beach:

Enclosed is a copy of the Final Exercise Report for the Biennial Radiological Emergency
Preparedness (REP) Exercise conducted on July 16, 1996 for the Fermi 2 Nuclear Power
Plant. This report was also transmitted to the State of Michigan, FEMA National Office,

and to NRC’s , Thomas T. Martin, Acting Director, Division of Reactor Program
Management.

Please contact Clara Gatewood-Brown at (312) 408-5322 if you have any questions.
Sincerely

Micheile M. Burkett
Regional Director

Enclosure:

oc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Thomas T. Martin
Mail Stop: 011H21
Washington, D.C. 20555
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